
 

BLACKTOWN SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BEGINNING OF 2021 ORGANISATION 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
 
Dates to be aware of for the beginning of 2021: 

 
Wednesday 27th January  
Pupil free day – staff only to attend Blacktown South Public School. 
 
The Uniform Shop will be open 9am – 12pm. 
 
Thursday 28th January  
Pupil free day – staff only to attend Blacktown South Public School.  
 
The Uniform Shop will be open 9am – 12pm. 
 
Friday 29th January  
Students in Years 1 – Years 6 to return to school for 2021. 
Students will remain in their 2020 class until it is practical to make new classes  
for 2021. 

 
  The Uniform Shop will be open 8.45am – 12pm. 
 
 
Mr A Bowmer 
Principal 


